
 
 

 

 

 

CITY OF ONTARIO 

RECREATION AND PARKS 

COMMISSION MEETING 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the December 24, 2018 regular meeting of the 

Recreation and Parks Commission has been cancelled due to scheduled holiday 

closures. The next regular meeting will be held on January 28, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. 

at the City Council Chamber. 
 

 

December 19, 2018 

Ann Huisman, Administrative Assistant 

Recreation and Parks Commission Secretary  


